
This week at school we began talking about our friends, our 
families, and everything we love and are thankful for.  We will be 
talking about these topics for the next three weeks, getting ready 

for Thanksgiving.

Some of the books we read this week were: Family Means…, The 
Family Book, A Friend is Someone Who…, The Adventures of Abby 

the Alligator, AND Making Friends.

We also began our alphabet study this week.  To start things off, we 
learned all about the letter “A” this week.  Each day during our 

second circle time, we practiced the sound that the letter makes, 
listed words that began with the letter, read a letter “A” story, and 

sang a song all about the letter “A”.

During our fine motor centers we made apples out of the letter “A”, 
constructed a friendship flower that the whole class helped make, 

and sponge painted family trees.

Next week will continue learning about Thanksgiving and talking 
about things we are thankful for.  We will be making a list of what 
everyone is thankful for in our class.  It will be hanging up in our 

classroom next week for everyone to see!

We will be learning about two letters next week: B and C.  On your 
child’s show & share day, they may bring in items that begin with 

either the letter B or letter C.
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If you would like to send in 

hats or gloves for your child 

for outside time to keep in 

their backpack, you may do so.  

Please remember to have all 

items labeled.

Tuesday, November 13th 
Parent-Teacher Conferences

Thursday, November 23rd and Friday, November 
24th 

Thanksgiving Recess, NO SCHOOL

Friday, December 8th 
Kelly’s Country Store Field Trip
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